
To whoever it may concern, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you that I, an active and politically engaged student at the 

University of Oregon, an in favor of the Senate Bill 888. President Trump's overall unsuccessful 

business model and con-artist style has promoted an unhealthy form of hope in the United States 

among his supporters, and in the pursuit of truth, honest, and integral future presidents I believe 

that this bill would ensure that our future presidents will better embody the American spirit than 

President Trump has, is, and will continue to do. 

 

Once again, I am in favor of Senate Bill 888 and thank you for hearing from me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jackson Smith 

 


